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Teralyn Evans-Gutiérrez

From: Eva Camarena (CSD)
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 7:37 AM
To: George Amoon; Jeffrey Lindgren
Cc: Teralyn Evans-Gutiérrez
Subject: FW: re: CRAHTAC application

FYI- 
 

From: Slava Kuznyetsov <slavak@countyofsb.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 4:54 PM 
To: Eva Camarena (CSD) <ecamarena@countyofsb.org>; Chelsea Lenzi <clenzi@countyofsb.org> 
Cc: Gina Fischer <gFischer@countyofsb.org> 
Subject: FW: re: CRAHTAC application 
 
Hello, 
 
Below please see the email from Michael Moore regarding his resignation from County Riding and Hiking Trails Advisory 
Committee. 
 
Best, 
Slava. 
 

Slava Kuznyetsov 
Administrative Assistant & Scheduler 
Office of Supervisor Joan Hartmann  
105 E. Anapamu Street, 4th Floor, Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
C 805.319.8548|E slavak@countyofsb.org 

 

From: Mike Moore <buelltonmike@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 4:42 PM 
To: Slava Kuznyetsov <slavak@countyofsb.org> 
Cc: George Amoon <george@gkaconsulting.com> 
Subject: Re: re: CRAHTAC application 
 
Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not 
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Slava-  
 
Could you pass along to Joan that unfortunately I need to resign from my position on CRAHTAC effective immediately? 
I've been struggling to manage my obligations and meetings amidst a very busy work schedule that shows no signs of 
letting up. I have been unable to attend recent CRAHTAC meetings due to work meeting conflicts, and feel it would be 
best for me and the committee if I resigned. 
 
Please pass along my apologies and thanks for being given this opportunity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 


